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Reliability in Motion

January 23, 2015

Cheryl Krejci, CPPB
Senior Buyer
Fort Bend County, Texas

Re: Fort Bend County B14-036 Term Contract for Bulk Diesel Exhaust Fluid
Cheryl,

In reference to the extension of the above referenced contract, RelaDyne/The Hurt Company
desires to renew the bid under the same terms for an additional year. Please accept this letter
as our written request to do so.

Sincerely,

Klehard Daks

Richard Oaks
General Manager
RelaDyne/The Hurt Company
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